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Mr. Wayne Heinen
4131 S. Andes Way
Aurera, €0, 80015

Dear Wayne:

This letter will verify your reception of KMBA Radio on

Maiyt L1, 1989 fhem 5=l AMEGe ox 2o Aniadinies = KHBa eis formerly
KNZX, hwich went om the air in December 10987. The station
was off the air until April 20th, when we returned as KMBA.

A copy of our directiomal pattern is enclosed for your
reference. The nighttime pattern is the same except for a
reduction in transmitter power from 1000 to 500 watts. The
ERP toward you at night is about 2000 watts.

We appreciate your report!l
Sincerely,

KHMBA Radio T

(oot

Don Davis
President

L2l Naloneia B Nl
Albuquerque, N.M. & 7L L)



